
The new hymnal supplement The Faith We Sing was added to our 

pews this past Spring and have enhanced our worship.  To date,  

216 of 402 hymnals have been given in honor  or  memory of 

loved ones.  Will you consider purchasing one or more in honor 

or memory of a loved one?   

Each copy is $13. Our side pews need 6 each at $78 and the 

middle pews need 8 each at $104.   They may be purchased in 

honor or memory of a loved one.  

Faith We Sing Hymnal Dedication 
 

I/We would like to dedicate a hymnal in honor of:  
____________________________________________ 
 
I/We would like to dedicate a hymnal in memory of:  
____________________________________________ 
 
Given by:  ___________________________________  
 

Please find my check attached to this form.   
 

More forms are available in the Narthex  
or Bell Tower Entrance. 

Birthdays This Week 
 

July 13:  Alec Black, Tammy Hendrick 

July 14:  Ed Woodward, Tim Whitten 

July 16:  Pam Frye 

July 17: Heather  Johnson, Emily Watts 

July 18:  Charles Hucks 

July 19:  Mike Thomas 

CAP Food Items Needed  
Diapers, Canned Meats, Rice and Corn  

Stewardship for the week of July 5 

Operating 17,602.53 

General Scholarship 50.00 

Emanuel AME 186.00 

CAP 800.00 

Hymnal Fund 232.00 

Capital Campaign 11,060.00 

Building Fund 450.00 

Total 30,380.53 

Sunday School 123 
Worship 153 
Summer Camps 28+ 
 
Help4Kids 
Vienna’s 68 
Beanie Weenies  6  
Peanut Crackers 20 
 
Sandwich Wednesday: 575 
sandwiches made for 
Help4Kids! 

We encourage you to make use of  our online 

giving option especially as we approach the 

summer travel season.  Please scan the QR code 

with any smart phone or IPhone to navigate to the 

secure ACS account for FUMC and make your 

donation. You may also visit the website at: 

www.fumcconway.org and follow the “online giving” link to 

make a donation.  

SUMMER WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
  

Sunday School @ 9:30  
Worship @ 10:30 

  

For the months of JULY and AUGUST!    
 

 
Please make note and adjust  

your clock alarms and schedules.  

FUMC will offer a Handbell Camp for middle schoolers 

July 27-30 from 10:00 a.m. – Noon. Gloves, bells, and 

mallets will be provided. Music reading is not required. 

Ringers are welcome to invite friends. Ringing positions 

are limited to 10 ringers. Each participant will receive tie

-dyed gloves from The Raleigh Ringers. Email Billy 

Fallaw at billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org to register. This is 

a free camp sponsored by the music ministry of FUMC.  

Dear Friends in Mission:  Thank you for  your  suppor t of the 

United Methodist Committee on Relief (UMCOR).  Through 

your gifts, you are helping to provide assistance for survivors of 

human trafficking, funding for health and development projects 

that alleviate hunger and poverty, holistic community-based 

health programs, and access to clean water and sanitation.  This 

is just a sampling of the good works that gifts like yours make 

possible.  Thank you for giving so generously to UMCOR. 

Please leave your donations of Vienna Sausages in 

the designated mission baskets/containers in the 

narthex or in the Mission Corner of the Commons.  

If you have any questions, feel free to ask either 

Britt or Nancy Stiltner.  Brad Govan’s rehab address:  Matlock Place, 7100 Matlock 

Road Rm. 304, Arlington, TX  76002   Brad is recovering from 

a massive stroke. He appreciates the cards of encouragement.  

Children’s Sunday School teachers are needed 

for the fall.  Please prayerfully consider 

volunteering. Please contact Tim Whitten at 

tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Lemonade Under the Portico 
Today 

Following Worship 
 

Visit with old friends and make some 
new friends as you leave worship 

today!  

Nursery Helpers are Needed on Sundays 
while Robin Goff takes a medical leave of 
absence.  She will return in the fall.  Please 
contact Tim Whitten via the church office at  
488-4251 if you are available to help.  

Mission Committee Project  

Beginning Today 

Collecting School Supplies for  Help4Kids “Back to School” 

program and for Christmas Child Shoeboxes. Please leave your 

donations in the designated containers in the Narthex or in the 

Mission Corner of the Commons. Suggested items:  Packs of #2 

pencils, pencil sharpeners, markers, glue sticks, yellow 

highlighters, composition notebooks, small picture books, etc. A 

complete list of suggested items may be found in the Mission 

Projects flyer located at the Narthex and Bell Tower entrances.  

mailto:billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org
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FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Asst. kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Asst. 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Asst.  

James Graham, Sexton 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Christian sympathy is given to Delan Stevens and 

family on the death of his sister, Karen D. Hardee, 

who passed away on Sunday, July 5 at Kingston 

Nursing Home.  She was 61. 

Serving Next Sunday, July 19 

Altar Guild:  Lynn Hammond, Amy Hickman, Betty Huggins,  

 Glenda Sweet, Kimberley Wright 

Acolytes and Crucifer: Lila Myers, Emily Thompkins,  

 Sydny Stegall  

Greeters:  Char les and Kathy Hucks 

Counting Committee:  (Sunday)  Hunter  Jenkins 

(Monday) Maxine Dunn, Margaret Thompson, Nancy Stiltner 

Trustee Duty :  Janet Mar tin 

Sound Technician:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks  

Children’s Church:  Mark and Jenny Chanaca 

Bus Duty: Phil Davis 

Ushers: Phil Thompson (Chairman), Danny Clonts, Travis 

Dannelly, Lee Hickman, Bo Ives, Sammy Johnson, Frank Watts, 

Chris Wright.   

Just scan the QR code to go to our  
ACS secure page for online giving.  

Summer Prayer 
 

Creator of all thank you for summer! 
Thank you for the warmth of the sun 

and increased daylight. 
Thank you for the beauty I see all 

around me and for the opportunity to  
be outside and enjoy Your creation.  
Thank You for the increased time I 

have to be with my friends and family, 
and for the more casual pace of the summer season. 

 

Draw me closer to You this summer. 
Teach me how I can pray no matter 

where I am or what I am doing. 
 Warm my soul with the awareness of Your presence  

and light my path with Your Word and Counsel.  
As I enjoy Your creation, create in me  

a pure heart and a hunger and a thirst for You.  
Amen.   

- Author unknown 

Nancy, Jonas, Sara and I would like to express our deepest 

thanks for the many kind words, the prayers, and the love that 

has been showered upon us over the past couple of weeks in our 

loss.  Your heartfelt expressions have done much to carry 

us.  We are grateful to serve and to be a part of a loving 

community of faith.  We trust you will continue to hold us in 

prayer.  

Peace, Kyle, Nancy, Jonas, and Sara 

Danny Clonts will be on vacation beginning Tuesday, July14 
through Saturday, July 25.   
 
Tim Whitten will be on vacation starting Monday, July 13 
through Sunday, July 19.   

New Sunday Morning Study Group 

9:30 a.m. in the FLC 

For men and women of all ages 

If you would like more information, please 

contact Julie Whitten at julie@designfrenzyinc.com or her cell 

phone 251-747-0787. 


